Your Future Comes First

Procedure for FCTC Visitors: Curbside Health Screenings Due to COVID-19

Due to COVID 19, FCTC will provide visitors the opportunity to learn on campus to within the
classrooms. The curbside health screening procedure has been developed following the CDC
guidelines and SJCSD policies under COVID 19. This is to ensure the health and safety of our
students and staff. FCTC reserves the rights not to allow access to any visitor that does not follow
the procedure below..

1. Visitors will be provided a schedule time to arrive at FCTC for curbside health screening.

2. Visitors are to provide their own face mask and wear it each day they are on FCTC campus.

3. Visitors will report to the designated parking lot area for staff to complete the curbside
health screenings.

4. Visitors will complete health screening questionnaire and temperature check with a FCTC
Staff every time they access FCTC campus.

5. Visitors will need to have their school ID or driver’s license to provide to the FCTC staff
screener.

6. Visitors will be provided an entrance ticket to be admitted to class each day.

7. Visitors will follow all FCTC guidelines while they are attending the hands-on learning lab;
social distancing, wearing a mask, using sanitizing process as directed by staff.

8. Visitors will be provided classroom behavior guidelines from teachers and staff, according
to CDC social distancing guidelines.

9. Visitors will follow all expected CDC guidelines while on FCTC campus

10. FCTC reserves the rights to prohibit a visitor from attending campus learning, for reasons
that do not follow CDC social distancing and FCTC guidelines.
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